## Salk / MacArthur PTSA Membership Form 2022-2023

Welcome, from the Salk/MacArthur PTSA to a new school year! We would like to invite all our parents, guardians, staff, community members and students to join the PTSA by completing and returning this form. Also please join us at any of our monthly meetings, starting in September, where you can listen to both of our principals update the audience on monthly events and listen to reports from PTSA members on transportation, secondary curriculum, food service and more.

By joining our PTSA, you allow us to continue supporting our students on their educational path. Whether it is awarding scholarships to graduating Mac Arthur seniors each June, providing pre-prom workshops and informative assemblies or providing a photo booth at the Salk moving up dance, together we can enhance our children's time in school, but we need you to partner with us. The easiest way to do this is by joining the Salk / Mac Arthur PTSA!

## Annual Fees: \$10 per parent, guardian, staff, community member & \$5 per student

How do you join???? It is easy!!! You can complete this form and return the form & your check to the Main Office, in an envelope marked Salk / Mac Arthur PTSA Membership. Please have the check made out to: Salk/MacArthur PTSA. On the check memo line, please include your phone #; student name; the word "Membership".

## Or join Online at: https://salk-mac-ptsa.memberhub.store - Our Unit code is : 10-207 Salk - Mac Arthur PTSA

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY- Use this form ONLY if sending in to school, if utilizing on-line membership, there is no need to return this form to the Main Office - Thank you for supporting our students with your membership!

Member #1: Name:				Type:
Parent/Gardian	Staff Ema	Studentail **:	Community Member	Cell Phone *:
Member #2: Name:				Type:
Parent/Gardian	Staff	Student	Community Member	Cell Phone * :
	Ema	ail **:		
Total Enclosed: \$	Check #:			_

Please note: Membership applications for individuals associated with graduating seniors who will be applying for the 2022 Salk / Mac Arthur PTSA Award, must be a member of the Salk/MacArthur PTSA by December 31, 2022.\*

Please provide your cell # if you would like to receive text messages from Salk / MacArthur PTSA \*\* Email address is used for PTSA purposes ONLY & is needed to obtain the membership card. Once your email has been recorded, NYS PTA will email you a "virtual" membership card to print at your convenience.

Vanessa Nesci, Salk / MacArthur PTSA VP Membership Email: <a href="mailto:salk.macarthur.ptsa@qmail.com">salk.macarthur.ptsa@qmail.com</a>

## FOLLOW THE SALK-MACARTHUR MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION GROUP on Facebook





